
 

Important Message to Parents 
Dear Parents and Guardians of New Horizons Charter Academy, 

 

New Horizons Charter Academy has been very successful these past 3 weeks with our reopening plan. 

The teachers, administration and office has done an amazing effort to keep the school safe. All students 

who have come back to school are so excited to be back in the classroom. NHCA is moving into our final 

quarter and final 8 weeks of school. At this time we are requesting all parents who have decided to 

choose to continue with Distant Learning to make their final decision to continue with this instructional 

option. As of Monday, April 26th, all students who have chosen to remain on distant learning will remain 

in this instructional program until the end of the school year. New Horizons Charter Academy will make 

plans with our in-person instruction going forward as of Monday, April 26th. Please call and inform the 

office if you are planning to attend in-person starting on Monday, April 26th. 

 

Thank you. Mr. Thomas 

Executive Director/Principal 


